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Stars of the Week  

P1/2 for being a great chick carer. Naomi for 

excellent reading.   

P3/4 Elsie for fantastic story writing. Sam for a super 

attitude to his work. 
P5/6   for working hard in all areas.  Oliver for 

great work in telling the time. Reenie and Maisie for 
learning their singing words so quickly. 

P7 – Tommie for super work on grammar sentences. 
Karis for super work on grammar sentences.  
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Diary Dates 
Monday 2nd May  

Bank Holiday – school closed. 
Tuesday 3rd May –  
Swimming (P5 /7)  

Piano 
Festival Begins 

After School Football P3/4.  
Wednesday 4th May –  

Big Spring Clean 
Tennis 

 After School Football P5-7. 
Festival Club – poetry only 

Thursday 5th May – 
Elections - School closed.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Clubs – Term 3 – 3:15-4pm 
P3/4 - Tuesday - Football for Girls and Boys. 

P5-7 – Wednesday - Football for Girls and Boys. 

 

PTA – Spring Clean 
The PTA has organised a big spring clean 

for next Wednesday evening, 4th May. 
We would love parents to call into school 

between 6 and 8pm, so we can tidy, sweep 
and paint around the school grounds.  
If you could bring one of the following 

items to use on the night that would be 
brilliant - 

Gardening tools 
Spade 

Yard brush 
Paint brush 

Wheelbarrow 
 

Easter Football 
We were delighted that some of our 

footballers got the opportunity to play at 
half-time at Coleraine Showgrounds on 

Easter Tuesday.  They were not fazed by the 
crowd and played some fantastic football.  
Thanks to all the parents, who came along 

to support. 

Shining front of School 
We’re are very proud to be Gorran and want our school to 
look the best it can. We’ve been working hard at the front 

of school removing old bushes.  
A huge thankyou to one of our PTA members, who power 
hosed the front walls, steps and parking area to make it 

ready for the arrival of our new playground shelter. 
We hope soon to announce an exciting new addition that 

will brighten our brown walls! 

Unwanted Visitors 
We’ve had a case of 

head lice in P1/2. So it’s 
important to give your 
children’s hair an extra 

check. Thank you.  

Big Spring Clean  
The Eco Committee have 

been busy planning our big 
spring clean. Each class has 

been given jobs to do 
We would really appreciate 
it if each family could bring 
in a small bedding plant to 

be planted around school. It 
would be a good idea to 

wear old clothes on 
Wednesday.   

Sport’s Awards 
In preparation for 
Sport’s day could 
you please return 
any awards from 

last year. 


